AGENDA ITEM Sa

## Jan Smallacombe

From:

Duncan Smith < Duncan. Smith@swdevon.gov.uk>

Sent:

22 June 2020 11:05

To:

See Hotel bourhood Planning, Avelor Gifford Tour Manday, DERING CALERY;
BLOKE FOR HELD BURY MALERIE SCOTT SERVICE TO THE SUIT SHORE SERVICE.

Kate Military DARTMONTH TONY PYSON, PROGMORE AND SHEREORY PEREN

ALLOWAY BUNGWAX SHARE SARKES LABOURY TO BE A FEBRUAR WAS THE REPORT OF THE PROPERTY.

MENT CONTAINS NO.55 CHRISTOPHER LUMBY, Suitembe Town Clark, SCUTH FRUSH TOM WINDLEY, SOUTH BUILDON THAT LEWIS STOKE CARRIED RETER

"Children of P. "FALMPTON GEOFF CRADDOCK", BERL FURNISS, Braum Clovelly

Parish Clark BRIDES (DWIE AND SOURTON), BUCKLAND MICHOCHORUM;

'EXBOURNE AND JACOBSTOW'S Germansweek Barish Clark, ETGH HAMP TOTA;

'EXMINED ON THE TOTAL MACK', MILETIAL NORTH FAWLON, 'OKE HAMPION' AND

TOWN HAME IS, LAVISTOCK TOWN PAINS FEET

Cc: Subject: Plymouth and South West Devon Joint Local Plans: Supplementary Planning

Document.

**Attachments:** 

FINAL\_SPDAppxA.pdf

All.....As you will be aware the Plymouth, South Hams and West Devon Council's consulted upon a Draft Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) last year. On 9<sup>th</sup> June West Devon Borough resolved to adopt the SPD (enclosed). It is necessary, however, for all the participating Councils to adopt the SPD before it is formally adopted. South Hams will be the final authority to consider the SPG on 16<sup>th</sup> July. I will write to you following that date to inform you of the outcome.

The SPD provides guidance on how to interpret and use JLP policies and will assist Neighbourhood Plan Groups in their understanding and translation of those policies. The SPD does not alter the current position, however, that Neighbourhood Plans should be in conformity with the JLP policies.

For those Neighbourhood Plans that are well advanced Strete, Aveton Gifford, South Huish, Kingswear, Modbury and Kingston in South Hams and: North Tawton, Bridestowe and Sourton, Highampton and Lamerton in West Devon all the work necessary to ensure compliance with the JLP has been undertaken as these NPs have progressed. There is no reason, therefore, to be concerned about the intervention of the SPD.

For other Groups, who are advancing or are ready to begin, I will work with you, as required, to ensure the SPG is taken into account where appropriate.

Regards Duncan

**Duncan Smith** 

**Neighbourhood Planning Officer** 

South Hams District and West Devon Borough Councils

Email: Duncan.smith@swdevon.gov.uk

Telephone: 01803 861178